Welcome to a series of newsletters produced by Evesham Street Pastors.

If you'd like more information please contact John Darby on 07747 842192 or Chris Sheehan on 07977 072105 or at secretary@eveshamparish.com.

Evesham Street Pastors Launch Event

Evesham Street Pastors is launching on Saturday 8th June in Evesham, at 2.30 p.m.; speakers from Ascension Trust (who organise Street Pastors in the UK), and Peter Luff MP.

The purpose of the launch is to raise public awareness and to enable Christians in the town to show their support for the initiative. Invitations will be going to all the local Authority Councillors that serve the town, the press and local radio. Please put this date in your diary and come and support this Christian work.

Who is involved...so far?

John Darby - Lead coordinator and contact with Churches

Diane Bennett – Admin, formal applications, CRB checks etc

Chris Sheehan – Newsletter

Paul Wingert - Treasurer

Carol Sheehan – Street Pastor Coordinator (to be confirmed)

Sheila Himsworth - Prayer team co-ordinator – including preparation of a simple prayer request email

Adam Mould - Training co-ordinator – there is a lot of work to this and an assistant to work with Adam would be good

Derek Markie - Grants and fund raising co-ordinator

How are Evesham Street Pastors organised?

We will be a formal charity with representatives from the local Churches, who will be Trustees, they are meeting monthly. We also intend to form a 'Coordination Team' that will also meeting regularly during the next few months to ensure we get this initiative up and running as quickly as we can.

What support is there locally?

John Darby has presented the idea to 4 local church and have arranged dates with another 3. In addition meetings with the Town Council and Wychavon are in progress and there is great enthusiasm from the people he has spoken to in particular the Police and Wychavon Community Safety Team.

How can I get involved?

Whether you'd like to find out more about being a Street Pastor, being part of the prayer team or helping with fund-raising please contact John Darby on 07747 842192. or email j.darby@virgin.net

